
Nickalus Holmes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Shonna McCray 
Wednesday, March 5, 2025 3:18 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

FW: FPL rate hike 

Please add to Docket 20250011 . 

Thanks 

From: Nina Leonard <ozzienina207@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, March 1, 2025 1:56 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL rate hike 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/5/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01343-2025 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I object to the huge rate hike of 9 billion by FPL.it is an egregious amount for Floridians to shoulder - especially 
the senior communities. We rely on the PSC to monitor and provide reliable and affordable utilities and the rate 
hike requested is outrageous. I understand they are requesting the largest rate hike in US history, with a 
midpoint profit of 11 .9% which in this case is well above the national average.This would raise monthly costs 
that would additionally include even more hikes in the hidden fees they are so fond of as well as hikes for solar 
and battery facilities it constructs. 
This proposal is usury, plain and simple and needs to be thwarted by you, our PUBLIC Service Commission. 
Sincerely, 
Nina Leonard 
11 Alcira Ct 
St Augustine Fl 32086 
ozzienina207@gmail.com 
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